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Travel Alert: SC-41 Interim Improvements Continue, Temporary Nighttime Lane Closures 
Begin Tonight 
 
Work on Charleston County's SC-41 Interim Improvements Project continues this week as crews install new concrete 
medians and complete sidewalk and drainage improvements. To ensure the safety of work crews, drivers, and 
pedestrians, the following intermittent nighttime lane closures and temporary detour will be in effect: 
 
SC-41 and Joe Rouse Road  

• 9 p.m. to 6 a.m., Wednesday, August 14 and Thursday, August 15 

o Intermittent nighttime lane closures will be in effect. This work will not permanently alter any traffic 

patterns. 

 
SC-41 slip lane onto US-17  

• 9 p.m. to 6 a.m., Thursday, August 15  

o Intermittent nighttime lane closures and the attached detour, routing traffic through the SC-41 Service 

Road, will be in effect. 

• 9 a.m. to 3 p.m., Friday, August 16 

o The attached detour will be in effect, routing traffic through the SC-41 Service Road. 

 
Dingle Road near US-17 

• 9p.m. to 6 a.m., Monday, August 19 through Friday, August 23 

o Intermittent nighttime lane closures will be in effect. 

 
Flaggers will be on site to direct traffic, and construction signs and message boards will be in place to alert drivers.  
 
Temporary traffic barrels and cones will be in place to ensure the safety of drivers and pedestrians as they adjust to the 
new traffic patterns. As always, drivers are asked to use caution when traveling through the work area.   
 
As the new school year gets underway, Town of Mount Pleasant staff will continue to monitor the new signal timing in the 
project area and adjust as needed to optimize traffic flow.  
 
For more information, please contact Charleston County Public Works at (843) 202-7600 or roads@charlestoncounty.org, 
or visit the project website. 
 

----------- 
 

In keeping with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), those needing assistance should contact Charleston County at 
(843) 202-6917 during regular business hours. 

 
 

For information on Charleston County Government news and services, please visit www.charlestoncounty.org. 
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